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What’s happening in Elementary Youth Enrichment? 
 

Community Education has again partnered with the Red Cross to offer Certified Babysitters 
Training and with Kyoshin Ryu Karate Academy for Safechild-Stranger Awareness classes. The 
training and knowledge children are receiving in these classes is extremely important and 
classes are going great with 133 kids attending this year. 

Red Cross Certified Babysitters Training 
  

During this course students cover many topics including Leadership - Safety and 
Responsibility; Stop - Think - Safety; Safe Play; Basic Care - The Heart of Babysitting; Check - 
Call - Care; First Aid for Breathing and Bleeding Emergencies; and The Business of Babysitting. 

 
Safechild-Stranger Awareness 
 

Kyoshin Ryu Karate Academy offers a SafeChild course on stranger awareness and  
anti-abduction tactics for children and teens.  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

        Community Education 
Engaging People; Enriching Lives! 

 
 

 

 


